
Utah Safe at Home Program 
 
 

The Safe at Home Program gives a substitute address to: 

• People who have experienced child abuse, domestic violence, 
stalking, human trafficking, and sexual assault 

• Parents or guardians of child victims 

• Guardians of disabled victims 

• People living with victims or people who have experienced abuse, 
trafficking, or assault 

If you are in the program you can use your substitute address for state and 
local government agencies and the courts.  

In order to apply, you must meet with a Certified Safe at Home Program 
Assistant to complete an application. More information about the Safe at 
Home Program, including a list of Certified Program Assistants is available 
online at www.safeathome.utah.gov.  

 

http://www.safeathome.utah.gov/

